
Request For Nominations 
April 2019 

The GMS Alumni Association will be holding its election during the reunion weekend 
which begins Friday August 2, 2019. The nominating committee is seeking candidates for 
the positions of President, Treasurer, and 2 board seats.  Those interested in 1 or more of 
these positions should get in touch with one of the nominating committee members 
whose contact information is listed below.    

Strong leadership determines the level of success of our organization, and we encourage 
our members to take an active role in planning the future of the GMS Alumni 
Association! Therefore, anyone seeking a seat on the GMSAA board should consider the 
following qualifications: 

1.  Be a committed member of the organization. By that, we expect you would have 
paid your dues in full and attended several of the meetings of the organization to 
have some knowledge of how the organization runs. 

2. Be willing and able to continuously recruit new members and be committed to 
this endeavor. 

3. Be willing and able to serve on at least one committee of the organization. 
4. Have some knowledge of technology for the purpose of conducting GMSAAI 

business. 
5. It is not a requirement, but it would be good if a nominee had a good rapport with 

the leadership of the organization. 
6. One of the most important things is to be a team player because not every 

decision that is made is going to go the way you think it should, so you should be 
able to have a compromising spirit. 

The deadline for letters of interest is June 1, 2019.  Your letter should clearly indicate 
which position you are interested in running for as well as some information about 
yourself so that the membership knows why you would be a good choice for their vote.  
We will submit a report containing all nominees’s names and profiles to the   membership 
via e-mail  in early July.  Please note that no nominations will be taken from the floor.  
Only interested candidates whose names are submitted with written profiles for 
publication will be on our slate of candidates.  So, if you are interested in running for a 
GMSAAI Board position, be sure to submit your information by the deadline.  This 
process allows the membership an opportunity to learn something of your qualifications 
prior to the election. 

Submitted by  
Darryl Eaton, Chair 
e-mail darryl.eaton96@gmail.com 
Telephone:  (703) 855-4924 



Lawrence Carter 
E-Mail:  yallowdogg@bellsouth.net 
Tele:  (919) 856-0034 

Yvonne Wright Kea 
E-Mail:  ywkea01@icloud.com 
Tele:  (910) 283-3981 

Johnna Simmons 
E-Mail:  jas11@mindspring.com 
Tele:  (919) 801-3675 
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